SAMPLE QUESTION PAPER ALL INDIA SAINIK SCHOOL ENTRANCE EXAMINATIONS

<u>CLASS</u> VI	<u>Time</u> : 60 mins
Individual name:	<u>Roll No</u> :
Candidate Signature	Invigilator signature

Instructions

There is one correct answer for each question

Darken only one bubble for each question. If you darken more than one bubble, your answer will be treated as wrong.

Mark should be dark and fill the circle completely

Evaluation of answer sheet will be done on the computer. Don't make any other marks on the answer sheet/ fold or mutilate the answer sheet. Otherwise it will not be evaluated.

Rough work must be done on the additional sheet Use only blue / black ball point pens

Use of correction fluid, whitener and eraser is not permissible.

Read the following passage carefully and answer the following questions:-

Ants are the most interesting of all insects because they are so like human beings in many ways. They live in families, builds their own houses, and have a king and a queen. Each ant has its own work to do and it does its work well. The very young ants who have just come out of their cocoons are generally the nurses. When they are older and their skins are harder, they are ready to leave the nest and do other kinds of work. Some of the ants hunt for food. Most other kinds of insects go about looking for food, but it is always for themselves alone. But the ants think of the nest, they bring food for the queen and other workers as well as for themselves.

- 1. How are the ants similar to human beings?
 - (a) Because they are interesting (b) Because they leave the nest
 - (c) They bring in food for the queen (d) They live in families.

2. What jobs are done by the very young ants?

- They carry out the job of nurses They leave the nest for other jobs (a) (b) (c) They go looking for food.
 - They bring food for the queen. (d)
- 3. What does cocoon mean?

(a)	A cover that keeps someone safe and	l warm	(b)	The house for queen ant
(C)	Ants that nurse the younger ones	(d)	House	es where ants store their food.

- 4. How are ants different from other kinds of insects?
 - They are like human beings. They have king and queen. (a) (b)
 - They look for their food themselves. (d) They live in cocoons. (C)
- 5. Take these stale buns away and bring theones (Identify antonym for underlined word).

	(a) New	(b) Fresh	(c) Good	(d)	Sweet			
6.	Never neglect the ideals of the elders, rather alwaysthem (Identify antonym for underlined word)							
	(a) Follow	(b) Cherish	(c) Praise	(d)	Grasp			
7.	Just incorporate the necessary details and the rest. (Identify antonym for underlined word)							
	(a) Dissect	t (b) Dif	ferentiate	(c) Dis	sjoin (d)	Exclude		
8.	I never drive to work, I walk (Identify antonym for underlined word)							
	(a) Seldom	(b) Often	(c) Always	(d)	Sometimes			
9.	Mr. Sharma comes from the INDP, as his supporters.							
	(a) do (b) are (c) come (d) well							
10.	We were informed that you were not at							
	(a) office (b) the office (c) in office (d) in the office							
11.	There is no reason anyone should behave so cruelly.							
	(a) which	(b) that	(c) why	(d) be	cause			
12.	Tom said he would collect it when he back							
	(a) came	(b) should cor	me (c) would	come	(d) comes			
13.	There is no reason anyone should behave so cruelly.							
	(a) which.	(b) that (c	:) why (d) becau	ise			
14.	She is the girl brother 1 know.							
	(a) of which	(b) whose	(c) of whom	(d) tl	hat			